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19th December 2024 

 

Year 5 Update - Rooksdown 

 

 

Dear Year 5 Parents, 

We are writing to inform you that, due to personal reasons, Miss Leavey will be leaving at the end of this 
term. In January, Mrs Lund and Mrs Arnold will teach the class. Mrs Gomarsall will continue to teach 
Monday sessions. 

Mrs Lund is an established teacher who taught at Greenbank for many years in years 5 and 6 before moving 

into the Senior Leadership Team. She is well known to the children and parents both as a teacher and, more 

recently, in her role as Assistant Head Teacher. Mrs Arnold is a Higher-Level Teaching Assistant (HLTA) and 

an established member of the CHPS team who has supported in year 5 this year. They should make a 

dynamic team and they are very much looking forward to starting in 2025. 

Miss Leavey has been a member of our team for several years, and we wish her all the best for the future. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 

to ask. 

 

Kind regards 

The Castle Hill Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@castlehillprimary.net
http://www.castlehillprimary.net/

